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Telephone 64811

1. Janvary, 1962.

Dear Tate,

Thank yvou for vour letter of 29. December. I have been

experiencing great difficulty in finding accommodation for

the participants of the Anglo-Catalan Conference, as it seems
to clash with many other conferences being held in Oxford that
week—-end.

However, I think I have succeeded in obtaining accommodation

D

at Pembroke College. The Bursar is abroad until the middle

of this month and I am still awaiting confirmation, but his secretary

tells me that the college is not booked for that week-end.

188,1'.‘.

Yours sincerely,

Happy New

J. TRUETA.

Professor R.B. Tate,
Department of Spanish,
The University,
Nottinghame




